
Thanks to everyone that was able to attend the Vinland Fire Department 

raffle and make it another success!  AND special thanks for all the generous 
donations that enabled us to have an additional 42 bucket raffles! 
 

 

 

          
 

 

 

                                                         
 

 

 

                                                      

  

Thanks to 

“Mick on 
the Mic”!

One of the cutest 

winners of the 

night!   

Former Chief supervising the 

raffle 

 




